AN
BIRTHDAY
BOOK CLUB

Celebrate your child's birthday by adding
a new book to the library in honor of them!!

With your $20 donation, your child will be able to select a
special book from our wonderful collection of new library
bound books with the help of Mrs. Penney in the Media
Center. That book will be added to a "Birthday Book"
section of the library. It will have a special bookplate
inside the book to commemorate your student's birthday.

Return the bottom portion of this flyer to school by the
10th of the month of your child's birthday. (For summer
birthdays, you may choose to celebrate at the beginning
or end of the school year, or even a "half" birthday.) Your
child will pick out their book during one of their visits to
the media center during their birthday month and will be
the first student to check out the book.

We cannot promise that your child will get a book on a specific day. It will be done
during their birthday month or the month that you have chosen below.
June - Sept 20 birthdays will be done in September. Please have
understanding that Mrs. Penney could be absent or busy on a certain day.

O
Student Name:

Grade: Teacher:

Birthday Month & Day:

Summer Birthdays:
(Please write which month you would like your child to pick out their book in)

Please make checks payable to Bevis PTA.
To pay with a credit card, please go to: bevis.memberhub.com

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY

PAYMENT METHOD: AMOUNT: $ DCASH DCHECK(# ) DATE: PTA INITIALS:




